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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: CORPORATECOMMS (NHS LEICESTER, LEICESTERSHIRE AND RUTLAND ICB - 03W) 
<llricb-llr.corporatecomms@nhs.net>

Sent: 03 September 2024 12:49
To: CORPORATECOMMS (NHS LEICESTER, LEICESTERSHIRE AND RUTLAND ICB - 03W)
Subject: An invitation to LLR ICB's Annual General Meeting 2023/24

Importance: High

  

                     
  
  

Re: An invitation to LLR ICB’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) 2023/24 
  
  
  
Dear Stakeholder 
  
We are proud to invite you to the Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland Integrated Care Board’s 
(LLR ICB) Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Thursday 26 September 2024, between 6-7pm at 
the Leicester Tigers Rugby Club on Aylestone Road. Registration will take place from 5.30pm 
and refreshments will be provided.  
  
The AGM will be an opportunity for members of the public, our partners and stakeholders to look 
back at our progress and achievements during 2023/24 and find out about our financial position 
and priorities moving forward, as we reflect on our second year of overseeing local health services 
set out our plans for the year ahead.  
  
The LLR ICB was formally established in July 2022, when we replaced the three Clinical 
Commissioning Groups that covered the LLR area. ICBs are responsible for making plans to meet 
the health needs of local people and for arranging and managing the budget for NHS services. 
  
Our Board members will also be available to provide an overview of key successes and to answer 
any questions you may have during a questions and answers session.  
  
As we are keen to answer as many questions as we can, we are requesting that you submit any 
questions you may have by Friday 20 September, so that we can plan for responses to be 
provided on the day.  
  
If you would like to submit a question please email our Enquiries team at:  
  
llricb-llr.enquiries@nhs.net 
  
Confirm your attendance for our AGM before12pm on Friday 20 September by: 
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 Email: llricb-llr.enquiries@nhs.net 
 Call our Reception on 0116 295 3405 and ask for the Enquiries team. 

  
An agenda and joining instructions will be shared with you after you have registered your 
attendance.  
  
We hope you are able to attend and look forward to welcoming you. 
  
Yours faithfully  
  
Caroline Trevithick                                                             Pauline Tagg 
Chief Executive                                                                   Acting Chair 
 
Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland ICB 
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient please: 
i) inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it; 
and  
ii) do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action 
in relation to its content (to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful).  
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
NHSmail is the secure email, collaboration and directory service available for all NHS 
staff in England. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive 
information with NHSmail and other accredited email services. 
 
For more information and to find out how you can switch visit Joining NHSmail – 
NHSmail Support 


